
I’ve been Oregon resident for 28 years and have always been very proud of our state’s leadership role 
and advocacy for environmental issues.  Never has the environment needed more advocacy than 
it  does today. 
 
 
I’m writing  to ask you to champion the Clean Energy Jobs bill in the coming year. We are running out 
of time for bold action, and this is a plan that guarantees harmful pollution will be reduced while 
building up Oregon's economy and investing in our communities.  
 
 
Please work on my behalf for a strong bill with a meaningful cap on climate pollution, in particular 
one that provides a guarantee of near-term reductions consistent with the best available science by 
2035. The bill should also secure reductions in harmful pollution across all major sectors of the 
economy, and put the state on a path to eliminating carbon pollution by mid-century. 
 
 
Please make this a priority, and ensure that Oregon once again takes the lead on bold climate action.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kim Miller 
147 Mountain View Drive  
Ashland, OR 97520 
 


